



July 2021 Newsletter

Hello Countryside families!

*The center will be closed on Monday July 5th in observance of Independence Day

*All updates about your child's day will be on Kangarootime. We also post anything your child may need on the app...extra clothes, diapers, pull ups etc.

*At this time all payments must be made through the Kangarootime app.

*At this time we will continue drop off and pick up in the foyer to avoid spreading any extra germs throughout the center. Please be respectful of this policy as we will get your child as quickly as possible at the beginning and end of the day

"Updated sick policy: If your child has a fever of 101 or higher they will be sent home, monitored for other symptoms and must be out for a minimum of 48 hours and symptom free for 24 hours before returning to school.

If you have any questions feel free to reach out!

Erin & Bonnie

erin@countrysidechildcare.net

bonnie@countrysidechildcare.net



